
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Peter A. DeFazio 

Chair 

 Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

Katherine W. Dedrick 

Staff Director 

    Paul J. Sass 

Republican Staff Director 

 

 
April 22, 2021 

 
Dear Colleague:  
  

As a follow up to the Dear Colleague sent on April 2, 2021, the Committee on 
Transportation and Infrastructure has extended the deadline for House Members to submit Member 
Designated Project requests for inclusion in this year’s surface transportation authorization 
legislation to midnight on Tuesday, April 27, 2021.  

 
Should you have any questions regarding the project submission process or accessing the 

database, please contact T&IMemberProjectInquiries@mail.house.gov. For questions specific to the 
Minority, please contact T&IRepMemberProjectInquiries@mail.house.gov.  
  

Sincerely, 
 
 

    
Peter A. DeFazio         Sam Graves  
Chair      Ranking Member  
 
 
 
Eleanor Holmes Norton    Rodney Davis     
Chair      Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Highways and Transit     Subcommittee on Highways and Transit  
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